QUESTIONS FROM SCHOOL COUNCIL – LARK HILL PRIMARY SCHOOL
1. We know from a recent visit to the School council by the Children’s Champion that there are Neighbourhood Youth Forums and Salford Youth Council for Secondary School Pupils.  We would like the same opportunities for primary school pupils from Year 1 to 6, to have a say about what happens in their communities.  Can the Council tell us if there are plans to develop similar forums for us as primary school pupils and when this will happen?

2. We recently completed a litter pick within the school grounds and within the   surrounding community. The objects and materials we found were extremely concerning i.e. large kitchen knives, mattresses, iron bars etc.  Some of which is still in the school grounds.  Can the council please tell us when this will be removed, who should school contact with regards to this and what will be put in place to keep the area safe and clean?  

3. Council members and other pupils believe they do not have access to quality clubs for children ages 5 – 12.  The few clubs that are available have a cost for parents; if parents have more than one child this can be very expensive.  What action plan is in place by council, to support young people accessing quality provision out of school and during the holidays?
